
We are proud to be launching our first Anti Bullying newsletter 
at Fullhurst this week and to be able to share with you all the 
amazing activities that have taken place. The theme of anti-
bullying week this year has been ‘Change Starts with Us’ and 
we have centred our school activities around this.

There were some great applications for Anti Bullying 
Ambassadors from both Years 7 & 8, they will be here to 
help their fellow students in supporting them and reporting 
concerns of bullying. 

At Fullhurst, we can all work together to challenge bullying 
and make a BIG difference!

Thank you,

Miss Brewster and Miss Priestley
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Anti Bullying Week 2019

Being the Change
In support of the cause, both staff 
and students wore odd socks on 
Tuesday to highlight the differences 
we all have. 

Behind this light hearted concept 
was the idea that bullying is a 
serious issue which we all should 
be aware of.

This week’s assembly focus was 
anti-bullying. These were delivered 
by Heads of Year who ensured that 
students reflected on the serious 
and hurtful nature of bullying.

During form time, students took 
part in a range of activities from 
designing posters to playing 
games.


